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December 15~ 1978

Total Allocation:

$35,679

It, is recommended the full amount of $35,679 to be received in
four quarterly payments during the Federal Fiscal Year, 1979 be
applied to existing loans for land acquisition.

SpecificallY this amount will be applied to a $28,200 note due
August 23, 1979 on the Iroquois Farm (former Tony Van Schyndel
property) then interest on the above note (estimate: $2,847.00
and the remainder to monthly payments and interest through
September, 1979 (total: $6,168.00).

CERTIFICATION

I, the undersigned, as Secretary of the Oneida Business Committee,
hereby certifY that" the Oneida Business Committee is composed of nine
members of whom members, constituting a quorum were present at a
meeting duly called, noticed and held on the day of January, that
the foregoing budget was duly adoped at such meeting by a vote of
members for, members against, members not voting, and t~
said budget has-not been amended in any way.

Secretary, Oneida Business Committee --
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